
 

 

Corrigendum IPB-274 
 

This corrigendum is being issued with reference 

to advertisement IPB-274, “Construction of waste 

water treatment plant along with Bio Gas plants 

with Electricity power Generator” published in 

Dailies i) Nawa-i-Waqt, Multan, ii) Pakistan 

Observer, Lahore & iii) Tabeer Local Newspaper 

on 12th March, 2020.  

In wake of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak 

and lockdown imposed by Government of the 

Punjab vide order dated 23-03-2020, the last date 

for submission of proposals has been extended 

upto Friday, 17th April 2020 before close of office 

hours. In case of closed/forced holidays, deadline 

for submission of proposal will be considered as 

the next working day. 

Note: The others terms & conditions shall remain 

the same.  Director Planning & Development 
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